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Wednesday 18th  December - Christmas Jumper Day and School Christmas lunch 
Christmas jumper day will be on Wednesday 18th December (also Christmas lunch day). The 
School Council will be having a meeting next week on which charity will receive donations from 
our Christmas productions and singing event on the field.  
  
Don’t forget to book your child’s Christmas school lunch by tomorrow – if you are unable to do 
this please let the school office know. 
 
Wednesday 18th  December - EYFS & Yr 1  Nativity to EYFS & KS1 parents  (tickets bookable)  
 
 
Thursday 19th December -  Singing on the Field  
We are delighted to be holding (weather permitting) our Christmas Singing on the Field event 
once again in the final week of term. Children will perform a range of festive songs in the open air, 
and you are invited to come and watch. Singing on the Field will be at 2.30pm on Thursday 
19th December.  As soon as the event is over you will be able to pick your child up from their 
normal pick up point.  
 
 
Thursday 19th December. - KS2 Carol Service  
KS2 children will be participating in the SWR at St. Mary's Church on Thursday 
19th December. KS2 children need to be at the church in school uniform at 6.00pm ready for a 
6.30 start.  All parents/children do come along to watch this very special festive occasion.  A KS2 
letter has been sent to parents with permission slip to complete to take part and returned to their 
class teacher. 
 
 
 
Mrs J Woolley 
Headteacher 
 


